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Nativity in Church (Years 1 & 2) 

 
Dear Families from Year 1 & Year 2, 
 
Our Year 1 and 2 children shall be performing an extra version of their Nativity next week. 
 
When - Wednesday 20 December 2023 at 2pm 
Where – St. John’s Church, Cudworth, S72 8DE 
 
 

• The children will walk to the Church with staff at 1:15pm. 

 
• Should families choose to attend they may take their children home after the 

performance.   

 
• Should you wish to take children home from Church, please ensure staff are aware for 

Safeguarding reasons. 

 
• If families cannot attend, the children will walk back with staff and be collected from 

school at the usual time. 

 
This is a lovely opportunity for us to enjoy a special performance in our beautiful 
Church. 
 
Kindest regards 

 
Daniel Wood – Headteacher 


